
 
 

 
 

Memorandum 

To:    Vendors Responding to RFP Number 3777 for the Mississippi Division of Medicaid 

From:    Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D.   

Date:    September 14, 2015 

Subject:  Mandatory Vendor Conference to be Rescheduled 

CC:    ITS Project File Number 41532 
 

 

The MANDATORY Vendor Conference originally scheduled for September 16, 2015 is being 
rescheduled.  A revised schedule will be published as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions concerning the information above, or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Patti Irgens at 601-432-8223 or via email at Patti.Irgens@its.ms.gov. 

 

  

 


